
From: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD
To: "Sarah Johnson"; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Cc: agroves@slo.state.nm.us; bcunningham@legacylp.com; Mark Larson
Subject: RE: 2RP-4490, Antelope Battery Delineation Plan, December 15, 2017
Date: Thursday, March 8, 2018 10:12:00 AM

RE: Legacy * Antelope Tank Battery (API Antelope 36 State COM #1 * 30-015-32040 * 2RP-4490
 
Brian/Sarah,
 
This delineation plan is approved. Delineation separation intervals of 2’ after 4ft depth is reached
may have to be revisited depending up data results and work plan proposal. Based on site map there
is no demarcation of where the point of release occurred, therefore OCD will state this, OCD prefers
that one of the delineation points be as close to the point of release as possible. Make sure to mark
all tables and maps with sample name labeling when submitting actual work plan proposal.
 
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.
 
If you have any questions or concerns, and for notification, please contact Mike Bratcher and/or
myself in the District II Office.
 
Thank you,
 
 
 

Crystal Weaver
Environmental Specialist
OCD – Artesia District II

811 S. 1st Street
Artesia, NM 88210
Office: 575-748-1283 ext. 101
Cell: 575-840-5963
Fax: 575-748-9720
 
 

From: Sarah Johnson [mailto:SJohnson@laenvironmental.com] 
Sent: Friday, December 15, 2017 9:59 AM
To: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD <Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
<mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>
Cc: agroves@slo.state.nm.us; bcunningham@legacylp.com; Mark Larson
<Mark@laenvironmental.com>

mailto:Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us
mailto:SJohnson@laenvironmental.com
mailto:mike.bratcher@state.nm.us
mailto:agroves@slo.state.nm.us
mailto:bcunningham@legacylp.com
mailto:Mark@laenvironmental.com


Subject: 2RP-4490, Antelope Battery Delineation Plan, December 15, 2017
 
Dear Ms. Weaver and Mr. Bratcher,
 
Larson & Associates, Inc. (LAI), on behalf of Legacy Reserves Operating, LP (Legacy), submits the
attached delineation plan for a produced water spill at the Antelope Battery (2RP-4490) in Eddy
County, New Mexico. Your approval of the delineation plan is requested. Please feel free to contact
Brian Cunningham with Legacy at (575) 391-1464 or bcunningham@legacy.com, me at (432) 687-
0901 (office) or (432) 664-5357 (cell) or Mark Larson if you have any questions.
 
Respectfully,
 
 
Sarah Johnson
Staff Geologist
507 N. Marienfeld St., Suite 205
Midland, Texas 79701
Office – 432-687-0901
Cell – 432-664-5357
Fax – 432-687-0456
sjohnson@laenvironmental.com
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